
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE and VENUE    

The Sustainable Investments in Forestry: Networking and Learning will be held on 12 
December 2023 (10:00 AM) at The Fifth at Rockwell. 

  
Complete Address:  The Fifth at Rockwell Events Hall 

 R5 Level, Power Plant Mall, Hidalgo 

 Drive, Rockwell Center, Makati City 
 

The recommended entrance going to The Fifth is through the Hidalgo Drive, Power Plant 

Mall (Landmark: Zara). The access to The Fifth is only from the Ground Floor near 

Deli by Chele. Kindly be aware of the pathway to the elevator leading to The Fifth at 

Rockwell next to it. You may refer to the image below for proper visualization.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Parking is available at the Power Plant Mall. The rate (weekday) for cars is Php 50.00 for 

the first four (4) hours and Php 30.00 for every succeeding hour or fraction thereof. Valet 

(weekday) is also available with the same rates as self-parked cars. 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION  

Participants are requested to confirm their participation in the event by completing the 

online registration form at the latest by 8 December 2023. Please be reminded that the 

signing of the attendance sheet will start at exactly 10:00 AM. 

 

PROGRAM and ACTIVITIES 

The provisional program of the activities is attached here for reference and information of 

the participants.    

  

DRESS CODE  

Participants are strictly advised to wear business formal attire for the whole duration of 

the program. 

 

HEALTH PROTOCOLS 

Participants are advised to observe precautionary measures in relation to COVID-19 such 

as wearing of face masks and practicing physical distancing at all times. 

 

CONTACT PERSON 

For matters concerning logistics and program, please communicate to: 

For. Aloysius Jan R. Revilla 
Officer-in-Charge, Forest Investment Promotion Section 

fidd@fmb.denr.gov.ph 
Globe/TM: 0955-916-9641 

Smart: 0949-588-6359 

https://forms.gle/w6mWfcU4GkYD56fn7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xsf13hduacHCPRCZcQzTfxW_ajNSwzO3/view?usp=sharing
mailto:fidd.fipro@fmb.denr.gov.ph

